
Boys Soccer
There will be a meeting on Tuesday, September 3rd at 7:30am in the Gym

Esport Rocket League
Warren middle school will be competing in a competitive rocket League

Division against other schools this year. If you are interested please fill out the
survey sent to you in your email. If you are not interested please disregard the

email and the form. If you are interested, fill out the form and Mr. Arnold will be
in touch with you. Please fill it out even if you filled this out last year. 

.

WMS DAILYWMS DAILY
ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS

Upcoming events: 
September 2nd  - Labor Day - School Closed
September 17th - Picture Day
September 18th - Back to School Night

August 29th 2024
A Day 


